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From:

Sent:
To:

Subject:

Donovan <donovanak@yahoo.com>
Saturday, January 30, 2010 3:28 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the new proposed []Regulation of Retail Forex [] (identification number RIN 3038-
AC61) specifically the change in leverage.

This is absurd.., please do not allow this to happen. If it does, I fear that more and more traders will just
transfer their accounts to over seas brokers instead of KEEPING the money it would generate in the
USA! Is this really what you want to happen?

Please take that under consideration.

Regards,

Tracy D. Walker


